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COMMUNITY CARE DELIVERY

Pictured L-R: Katie Stranges (Manager, Communications), Kelly 
(Rec Therapist), Betty-Lou Souter, Sister Louise Dillon (Director, 
Mission/Pastoral Services) and Lynne Pay (CEO).
The staff, physicians and volunteers at Hotel Dieu Shaver once 
again collected new, unwrapped toys, non-perishable food 
items and new or gently used clothing and winter accessories for 
Community Care of St. Catharines and Thorold. It was an honour 
to deliver these most needed items to Betty-Lou Souter, just in 
time for Christmas. 

MERRY CHRISTMAS FROM HOTEL DIEU SHAVER!

MISSION MOMENT



In 2012, Hotel Dieu Shaver proudly announced the opening 
of the hospital’s new 5,700 square foot rehabilitation area, 
affectionately known as ‘The Courtyard.’  In 2020, the space was 
named “Mountainview Courtyard” in recognition of a generous 
gift by Mountainview Building Group.
2022 marks the 10th anniversary of the completion of this 
vital therapy space in Hotel Dieu Shaver’s outpatient building. 
In celebration of this milestone anniversary, a short video was 
created highlighting this wonderful space that allows HDS’ team 
the ability to rebuild lives and renew hope in Niagara every day.
Click here to watch the 10th anniversary video.

MOUNTAINVIEW COURTYARD 
CELEBRATES 10TH ANNIVERSARY

CHRISTMAS PAINTING AT HDS

As you travel throughout the hospital, many of the windows between 
the inpatient and outpatient buildings have received a very 
festive upgrade. HDS staff dusted off their paint brushes again 
this year and hand painted various Christmas and winter images 
amongst the windows. These paintings are not only beautiful, but 
always prove to lift the spirits of HDS’ staff, physicians, volunteers, 
patients & visitors!

Thank you to those HDS staff for painting our hospital windows 
and spreading Christmas joy for our patients! 

PROJECT MONARCH

Over the next two years, Hotel Dieu Shaver and Niagara Health 
will be embarking on a digital transformation journey - a new 
digital hospital information system.

On December 15, an agreement with Cerner Corporation was 
signed to build a modern hospital information system that will 
serve all five Niagara Health sites and Hotel Dieu Shaver Health 
and Rehabilitation Centre.

The official signing was held at the Niagara Parks Butterfly 
Conservatory, marking the first major milestone for Project 
Monarch. This significiant digital transformation journey will bring 
improvements for patients and their families, staff, physicians and 
the community.  

The new health information system will replace paper records and 
outdated electronic processes with more modern, connected and 
accessible electronic health records. The system will enable better 
management of data, improved patient safety, faster access to 
information, enhanced quality and consistency of patient care.

HDS CHRISTMAS VIDEO

https://youtu.be/6ENactAJVA8
https://youtu.be/Kd3g3rfBjX0


HDS FOUNDATION NEWS

https://hdsfoundation.akaraisin.com/ui/SnowflakesandAngels/donations/start

